
 

 
 

Newsletter 3 17th September 2021  

Dear Parents and Children,  
 
I hope you and your children have had a good week and that you enjoy your weekend. 
 
Curriculum – We will be sharing an overview of our 2 year curriculum plan on September 24th. All 
parents have the right to withdraw their children from RE and PSHE (but not Relationships) and Please 
see the school website for curriculum content and contact me if you would like to discuss content and 
/ or withdraw your child / children.  All teachers have sent out a class newsletter which has more 
details. 
 
School Council –  
Congratulations to the children below who have been democratically voted into our school council to 
represent the views of their friends and help us improve our school for our wonderful children. We will 
meet every 2 weeks, starting on Monday 27th September and the agenda and minutes will always be 
published in the newsletter. 

Kynsa Astrid Alexander 

Nessa Sofia Isolde 

Teyr Taya Grace 

Peswara Roman Megan 

 
Questionnaire – Many thanks for the returns. We have had more than ever before. I will share the 
results next week. 
 
Family Support Worker – Parents, children, staff and everyone else have had a strange and 
challenging period of time for a very long time and we have all been impacted in different ways. Our 
family support worker, Sophie Sinton will be in school from 9.00 until 12.00pm next week to meet with 
any parent with any issue – this could be from toileting to social isolation or from transport to online 
worries. If you could e-mail me directly I will pass on to Sophie. She has worked with the school for 
some time and is a very supportive person with lots of knowledge of the local area and people and 
organisations that can help. 
 
Community News 
 
As always, please see me with any questions or concerns, no matter how small you may 
think they are, we will always do our best to help. 
Have a great weekend. 
Chris Wilson 

 


